
Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a multi-
year initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas, with 
its contractor NPL, will be modernizing the system that delivers natural gas 
safely and reliably to your neighborhood and we want to keep you informed 
of the status of our work. We originally communicated that a new  
natural gas infrastructure modernization project would be starting  
in your neighborhood in August 2022. However, this project has been 
postponed.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Elmhurst and  
Villa Park

Project Postponement and Rescheduling
Nicor Gas, with its contractor NPL, originally anticipated beginning the installation of a new 
1,875-foot segment of 16- and 20-inch natural gas main along Madison Street, beginning east of 
Route 83 in Villa Park, continuing east to Fairview Avenue and from Fairview Avenue to east of 
Hawthorne Avenue in Elmhurst, as outlined in red on the attached map, in August 2022. Due  
to scheduling challenges as well as considerations for avoiding potentially disruptive 
construction and associated restoration work during the winter months, Nicor Gas and 
the City of Elmhurst have decided to postpone the project. We plan to revisit this project 
in the spring of 2023. We will notify you once the project is rescheduled and we determine the 
new anticipated timeframe for the natural gas main replacement.

Construction equipment, materials and traffic control signage originally staged in preparation 
for the project will be removed over the next few weeks.

We sincerely appreciate your patience as we temporarily postpone this necessary natural gas 
infrastructure enhancement work.

Questions?

Project Related
Jason Broderick, Construction  
Operations Supervisor,  
Nicor Gas: 331.213.5393
jbroder@southernco.com

Landscaping & Paving
Scott Bingaman, Project Manager, 
SBS Energy Group, LLC (NPL  
subcontractor): 708.488.7278
scott.bingaman@sbsenergygroup.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
G2investinginillinois@southernco.com 
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For Your Information
These improvements are part of the Natural 
Gas Consumer, Safety & Reliability Act and 
costs are recovered under the Qualified  
Infrastructure Charge.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construc-
tion practices that limit disturbances and we 
understand your time is valuable. We appre-
ciate your understanding and thank you for 
allowing us to continue to provide you with 
safe and reliable natural gas service.

Areas Affected
The natural gas pipeline installa-
tion will take place along Madison 
Street from east of Route 83 in  
Villa Park, continuing east to  
Fairview Avenue and from  
Fairview Avenue to east of  
Hawthorne Avenue in Elmhurst.
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